
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 7, 2015 
 
Blacksheep RC Modelers Club 
Danville, IN  46122 
 
Thank you so much for your huge donation of food to the Nutrition Club and your general support of the 
program!  Thank you for being someone in our community we can count on to care and ACT!  So grateful!    
 
When we started this program, we understood there was a need, but it is far greater than we anticipated.  
To date, 68 children are receiving backpacks of supplemental weekend food each Friday.  Some of the 
backpacks have double servings to feed non-school age children in the households.  We are providing 
enough food for 76 children each week.   
 
The principals and counselors at North and South Elementary have expressed their gratitude to our 
community for coming together to assist these families.  Unfortunately, they see too many children who are 
in need of basic life necessities.  Learning takes a back seat.  It is our hope that we can do a little to ease 
the struggle for these families and show them that as a community, we care. 
 
Please know the impact your gift is making!  We are so grateful to you!  I will keep you updated on the 
program. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
 
Julie Randall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Internal Revenue Service has declared the Kids’ Summer Lunch Bunch, INC. a 501 (c)(3) organization. This letter will serve as 
documentation for your tax-deductible gift.  The Lunch Bunch Program has not furnished any goods or services in return for your donation. The 
full value of your contribution is tax-deductible as allowable by law. The Pension Protection Act of 2006 requires that we notify you that the 
Kid’s Summer Lunch Bunch has exclusive legal control over the contributed assets. It also requires that you, the donor, retain this letter for tax 
purposes. 
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